
Announcements

Welcome everyone to church today. If
this is your first time with us or you are

visiting you’re especially welcome. 

This morning our service is conducted by 
Rev Colin Burcombe and includes the 

baptism of Georgia, infant daughter of 
Michael & Gillian Edgar



Installation of Rev Philip Boyd

Friday 15 September @ 7.30 p.m. 

If you are intending to be at the 
installation please put your name on 

the sheet in the vestibule to help with 
assessing numbers for catering.

Philip will commence his ministry by 
conducting worship on Sunday 17 

September at 11.00 a.m. and 7.00 p.m.



Organisations will be resuming 
over the coming weeks

Tuesday 12 September @ 2.15pm
Senior Members’ Fellowship resumes

Wednesday 13 September @ 10.00am 
Redcar Crafts resumes

Thursday 14 September @ 9.30am-10.30am
‘Coffee with Jesus’ resumes in Youth room



Wednesday 20 September 
Prayer meeting resumes @ 7.00 pm 

followed by Discipleship Groups @ 7.45pm

Thursday 21 September 
Transformers resume 6.30pm -7.30pm

Friday 22 September @ 10.00am
Mums & Toddlers resume



Friday 22 September

All sections Boys’ Brigade resume 

6.30pm for Anchors & Juniors
8pm for Seniors 



Please book your space –

Contact Linda Wray 07933 278626


